Kathy O'Rear

From: David Berg [David @ VikingTrvl.net]
Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 12:51 PM
To: Kathy O'Rear

Subject: mail voting

Hi Kathy

I'm in favor of the mailing of ballots.

Hopefully there will be a discussion about the cost of doing so, vs having elections remain the same, in-person
process.

Thanks
Dave
David Berg,

Viking Travel, Inc. / www.AlaskaFerry.com

Box 787
101 N Nordic Drive

Petersburg AK 99833-0787

907-772-3818
907-772-3940 - Fax

mailto:David @ AlaskaFerry.com




Kathy O'Rear

From: Pauline Lee [paulinesarahlee @ gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2014 1:03 PM

To: Kathy O'Rear

Subject: Voting by mail

Hi Kathy,

Thanks for your help with our talk this am.
Please list me as being positive for Voting by Mail.

I think it will increase voter participation. Friends living where voting by mail is done say they like it and that
it has increased voter participation. The information accompanying the ballots provides good instructions.

Pauline Lee (Polly)

plE]



Kathy O'Rear

From: Ed Wood [fvtalon @icloud.com]

Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 2:58 PM

To: Kathy O'Rear

Subject: PETERSBURG BOROUGH - VOTING RECOMMENDATIONS
Hi Kathy,

Here are our comments relating to the ongoing discussion on the future of voting practices in
Petersburg:

Charles E. “Ed” Wood: Status quo is fine.

Suzanne Wood (formerly “West”): Open to mail-in, online, or staying with the status quo.

Ed/Suzanne



